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January 26, 1985

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street '
Ccrpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your interest in my late husband's work.
You were always his valued friend; I never forget that.

As I mentioned in our recent telephone conversation, George's
papers, publications, other writings, correspondence and
collection of books have all been turned over to the Latin
American Collection at the University of Texas at Austin.
There are very few things still here and I am_ sending· a copy
of what I have. I hope this material, limited as it is,
will be of some use to you. The person at the University
with whom you might correspond in regard to George's writings

a is Ms. Laura Gutierrez-Witt, Benson Latin American Collection,
Sid Richardson Hall 1.108, The University of Texas at Austin
Austin, Texas 78712-7330.

It was very good to hear from you. Best wishes.

Stz5ely,

«Uu 44 Zi»L-
Luisa G. G. Sdnchez t_-/
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